
 
 
 
 
 
 

TENDER FOR THE REMOVAL OF WILD ROSE TEACHERAGE 
 
 
 

Saskatchewan Rivers School Division is seeking tenders for the removal of the former Wild 
Rose School Teacherage located on the SW ¼ 14-50-2 W3M. 
 
Work will include removal of the building and restoration of site to grade. 
 
 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Mr. Mike Hurd, Superintendent of Facilities 
at (306) 961-2435. 
 
Tenders marked “Wild Rose Tender” are to be received at the Education Centre in Prince Albert 
by 2:00 p.m. local time on Monday, August 23, 2010.  The School Division reserves the right to 
reject any or all tenders. 
 
 
 
Kindly forward all tenders to: 
Mr. Mike Hurd, Superintendent of Facilities 
Saskatchewan Rivers School Division 
545 – 11th Street East 
Prince Albert SK  S6V 1B1 
FAX:  (306) 763-4460 


